MINUTES OF LOUGHBOROUGH STUDENTS' ARCHERY CLUB				
Date: 12/03/03 Meeting opened: 6:30		Meeting opened: 6:30		
Present:	Matt B, Lisa, Ian, Anna, Ross			
Apologies:	Mitch, John, Matt T. (no more jungle)			
Absent:				

1.	Minutes of last meeting passed?	Yes/No
2.	Chair's Comment: (he wasn't there :p)	

Λ.	-	-	-
-	СТІ		nc
	ιu		

[What, who,

		[What, who, when]
3.	Correspondence: Ian has tried getting in contact with the local school for use of their pitch in the outdoor BUSA event. Possible social with Nottingham at karting between the 1 st and 14 th May. Jean Gamble sent her apologies to Ross about not being able to make 11 th , but she will be there on the 18 th .	
4.	Matters arising from last meeting: Job descriptions now done by Ross, Matt B, Lisa, Ian. We now have temporary membership with GNAS.	
5.	Committee reports: Well done to those who went to Oxford. Cambridge is now on the 10 th of May.	

6.	Any other business: Surrey shoot to be announced by Matt B to the club entry fee is £5, would probably recommend overnight stay unless we want a 3o'clock start. This will be the 3 rd May, need a decision by 3 rd April. Ian, Tom, Andy are going to a FITA Star. Anna to pick up a penguin. John to pick up a pink form. Language argument is 'their' a polite 'it', therefore is john a polite 'it' or 'he/she'? ((they made me write it!)) Charity ideas, possible use of yellow t-shirts as a consolation prize, also only targeting students for the charity attempt, (excuse the pun). Also freshers bizarre try to do a demonstration out on the cricket pitch outside the PEC Shooting rota:				
7.	'. Shooting rota:				
	Friday	Saturday	Sunday	Tuesday	Wednesday
	Ross				
8.	Meeting closed:	0.00			